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The Western Maintenance Partnership chose to not hold a scan tour the fall of 
2010 do the difficulty of getting out of state travel approved during these difficult 
economic times. 
 
The Partnership has agreed however to provide supported, to those who can’t 
travel without assistance, for the 2011 WASHTO-COM Meeting, that will be held 
in Omaha Nebraska on February 27th  through March 3rd 2011.  
 
The partnership is operating within their budget and won’t be seeking additional 
contributions at this time.  
 
For more information please contact Rich Clarke, UDOT Maintenance Director:  
richardclarke@utah.gov 


